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March 20, 2023

MEMORANDUM ORDER

No.__ (09

Series of 2023

TO: ALL REGIONAL VETERINARY QUARANTINE OFFICERS AND STATION CHIEFS
National Veterinary Quarantine Services Division

A
FROM: PKG‘: C. LIMSON, DVM

Director

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING QUARANTINE CHECKPOINTS
AND PASSTHROUGH FEES

In relation to the meeting with the Department of the Interior and Local Government (DILG)
last March 15, 2023, particularly, the Office of Undersecretary Marlo Iringan, you are hereby
directed to provide the following information as requested by the DILG:

1. List of LGUs imposing fees/charges for the issuance of Veterinary Health Certificate on
a per head basis;

2. List of locations of existing checkpoints intended for the prevention and control of
transboundary diseases (up to barangay level, if there are any); and

3. Existing protocol/guidelines to control transboundary disease.

You may submit the requested information in writing on or before March 24, 2023 through
this Office, attention to the National Veterinary Quarantine Services Division (NVQSD).

For other queries, please contact 8528 - 2240 local 1302 to 1311 or via email at
nvgsd@bai.gov.ph.

For strict compliance.
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